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HB1500 Recommend “Do Not Pass”  

 

 

February 6, 2025 

Committee Hearing: HB1500 

Political Subdivisions 

 

 

Chairman Longmuir and Committee Members:  

 

There have been many drafts of this bill, since it was first introduced in 2017. Many of the concerns that 

the North Dakota Planning Association has brought up across multiple legislative sessions, have been 

addressed in the current version of the bill. However, the bill is still unnecessary and would erode local 

zoning authority. 

 

Each community should be able to determine the approach to non-conforming structures that best 

supports the community’s work toward achieving its stated long-range goals. Some communities have 

adopted language similar to what is contained in this bill. Many have not. Where a property owner may 

experience a hardship, due to local zoning regulations, a property owner may apply for a zoning variance 

and for the particular details of their case to be considered thoughtfully by their local elected officials. 

This is not an issue that requires state involvement.  

 

While we are not advocating for the bill to be passed, if the bill is to be passed, we are advocating for 

the current language to be preserved with minor proofreading changes, attached.   

 

 

Thank you,  

 

North Dakota Planning Association Board 

Rachel Laqua, President 



zoning regulations

d

Repeat these same changes for cities (47) and townships (58)


